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Welcome back, Grange!
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Drones in Careers – For S1 and S2

Interested in flying drones? Interested in finding out more about 
what careers use drones?

My World of Work Live will be coming into Grange Academy on 
Thursday the 9th of January to deliver their “Drones in Careers” 

session.

This activity is inspired by industry and uses real examples to show 
how technology is changing the world of work.

Working in small groups, every pupil will get a turn at flying one of 
their drones. Fun challenges will also be set to test your new skills.

It’s not just construction that uses drones – there are cool careers 
in healthcare, logistics, agriculture and the creative industries. This 

session will help you explore careers you could do in the future.

If you are interested in taking part, please sign up with Mr 
Johnston asap as spaces are limited.
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Christmas Holidays

A reminder that school finishes for the Christmas 
holidays at the end of this week.

School closes at the usual time on Friday 20th

December.

Staff and pupils return on Monday 6th January 2025.
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Arnold Clark Girls with Skills

We're delighted to say that Girls with Skills is back, and it's 
bigger and better than ever before!

We're looking for talented and motivated people just like 
you to join our Girls with Skills apprenticeship programme 

and help change the industry in the future.

There are loads of exciting career opportunities to choose 
from, so whether you fancy a job in the workshop or you'd 
like to become an automotive business leader one day, this 
fast-track programme to an apprenticeship can get you on 

the road to career success.

Apply for the 2025 programme by scanning the QR code, or 
speak to Mr Johnston for more details.
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Barclays Virtual Work Experience Programme

Barclays LifeSkills has joined forces with Springpod to offer 
a virtual work experience programme, teaching students 

core transferable skills at their own pace.

Students will be able to reflect on their skills, alongside 
sharpening their CV and interview skills. The programme 

will give students access to on-demand webinars from 
large businesses such as Amazon and Fujitsu.

The programme can be accessed here:

Or speak to Mr Johnston for more details.
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BAE Systems Work Experience

The Female Focussed Work Experience programme at the 
Scotstoun site has now opened for applications.

In celebration of International Women’s Day on 8th March 
2025, the four day programme will run from 3rd –

6th March 2025.

During the week, the participants will learn about BAE 
Systems’ business, apprenticeship programmes and also 

spend time in a workshop environment taking part in 
hands on activities and creating a project. The week 

finishes with group presentations and each candidate 
earns a Silver Industrial Cadet Award.

Scan above to apply, or speak 
to Mr Johnston.
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BSL Recap

Can you remember the sign from the last bulletin?

Hold your fists together then pull 
them apart sharply like pulling a 

cracker.
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BSL Sign of the Week

Tap your fingers on your chin twice
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Have a great week, Grange.

Work hard.

Be kind.


